Streethouse School Newsletter

4th November 2022



Weekly Message

What a fantastic half term of learning! All of the children have done themselves proud and tried their very best.

Congratulations to Gryffindor Team who won the extra playtime today – well done!

We hope you have a lovely half term break together, we re-open on Monday 31st October at 8:30am and look forward to the Halloween disco for years 1-6 from 3-4:15pm.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class 'Golden Child		
Team Morris	Luke	
	Faith	
Team Holmes	Куе	
	Harvey	
Team Aveyard	Amelia	
	Pheobe	
Team Finch	Jake	
	Taylor	
STARR	Morgan	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Friday 11 th November	Remembrance Day – Poppy Appeal products	
	on sale all week.	
Monday 14th	Anti-Bullying week –	
- Friday 18 th	Friendship week	
November	throughout the week in school.	
Thursday 17 th	Tram Aveyard – Trip to	
November	Leeds Synagogue	
Friday 18 th	Children in Need - £1	
November	donation 'get dressed up theme' ('Dress up' or	
	wear	
	yellow/spotty/Pudsey ears).	
Friday 9 th	Wakefield Hospice	
December	Sponsored Reindeer Run.	
December	All Xmas dates to follow.	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	95%] st		
Team Holmes	94.27%	2 nd		
Team Aveyard	94.24%	3 rd		
Team Finch	94%	4 th		
Whole School	94%			
Raffle winner	affle winner Harvey			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week we have been having thinking about Halloween and Bonfire Night. The children had a great day on Monday dressing up in their spooky costumes. They enjoyed some Halloween games and activities. We have also explored painting with coloured ice and created some lovely pictures. The children have also been finding out more about patterns and looking for patterns in the classroom and outside. Well done Team Morris an excellent first week back!

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

We have had a super first week back! We have had our spooktacular science day, we made some gooey goblin slime and a bubbling witch potion, and we then carved our spooky pumpkins! We have been reading the story Funnybone's this week. The children have created their own Funnybone's character and have written some amazing sentences about their adventures. Well done Team Holmes for a fantastic week!

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4

Wow! We have had a fantastic first week back at school and have well and truly hit the ground running with our new rainforest topic.

In Forest Schools we looked around for different insects and discussed the different layers of the Amazon Rainforest. We have also been discussing deforestation which is the main topic in our class book for this week, The Vanishing Rainforest.

Please remember to bring book bags every day. PE is every Wednesday and Monday for Year 3. PE is every Wednesday and swimming on Monday for year 4.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Team Finch - what a week!

Although I do say it myself, WW1 is my favourite thing to learn about.

The WW1 poetry we recited was fantastic - well done to all the class for getting to grips with such a heartfelt topic.

In Maths this week, we have been looking at methods for long multiplication. It has been tough, but what progress! Please help your child with their homework this week.

Special mentions to Taylor this week - great geographical knowledge.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

Poppies will be on sale every morning in the school playground near the bottom door.

Thankyou to everyone who came to the Halloween Disco. I will let you all know next week how much we raised.

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.